
In Memoriam: Randy Duckworth '12   

 

 

Dear CNUCOP Community, 

It is with deep sadness that we share the passing of Randy Duckworth, a proud member of the 

Class of 2012. Randy was a cherished part of the CNU community, and he enriched the lives of 

those he touched. His presence, spirit, and contributions will be dearly missed. 

Our thoughts and heartfelt condolences go out to the Duckworth family during this difficult time. 

In honor of Randy’s life and the memories made here at CNU, his family has prepared a special 

Celebration of Life slideshow. We invite you to view the tribute and reflect on the impact Randy 

had on those around him. 

In addition, the family would be grateful for any photos you may have of Randy. Please upload 

your favorites to the Google Photos Album 

here: https://photos.app.goo.gl/bJp7MHZAtCBAN3pH8.  

Eric Manzano and Kevin Tse will then pass them along to his family. 

Randy, you will be missed. 

With sympathy, 

CNUCOP family 
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